
From: Jo Woodward
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: RE: Alaska Food Product Systems Funded
Date: Monday, April 25, 2022 12:25:33 PM

Monday April 25, 2022
 
Greetings...This brevity message comes to convey the importance of the imperative
Alaska Food Product System be funded.  Alaskans depend on it in becoming more self 
reliant and in nuturing Alaska agricultural edible resources.  I ask this matter be included
in the Alaska' budget.  Thank you. ... Ms. Jo Woodward
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